RICHARD O. BRAJER

Secretary

DANIEL STALEY

Director, Division of Public Health

Public Health

HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

October 26, 2016

Ms. Karen Best

Wake County Human Services
10 Sunnybrook Road

Raleigh, North Carolina 27610

Re: Additional funding for Ryan White Part B Services
Dear Ms. Best:

This letter serves as official notification that Wake County Human Services will
receive $175,000 in additional funding for Ryan White Part B services for State
Fiscal Year 2016-2017. Activity 574 will be increased by $175,000. This funding
will be available December 1, 2016 through March 31, 2017. For any questions,
please contact your AIDS Care Program Monitor, Kenya Servia at (919) 733-9561.

Sincerely,

Robert Winstead
AIDS Care Program Manager

cc: Kenya Servia
Leslie Cameron
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